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3rd December, 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer/Guardian, 

You may have read in the news that schools are doing nativities in different ways this year with some schools 

only inviting 1 parent, some doing filmed versions only and some cancelling altogether.  We have assessed 

the risks and taken into account the current circumstances in school guidance and with the new variant.  

Ultimately, St. Paulinus wants all staff, children and families to be free to celebrate Christmas and so we have 

decided to film the performances again with the hope of going back to live performances at Easter.  Below 

you will see what each year group is doing as their nativity.  Each year group will film their scenes and songs 

separately and in a Covid secure way.  The parts filmed separately will then be put together to create one full 

nativity performance.  All children will be involved.   

 EYFS:   Whoops-a-Daisy angel  

 Year 1 & 2:  The Bossy King 

 Year 3 & 4:  A joint Christmas carol service 

 Year 5 & 6:  Bethlehem, the musical 

We will show these videos at a designated time on the school website/school 

YouTube private page as follows: 

 Tuesday 14th December  - EYFS & Key Stage 1 

 Wednesday 15th December  - Key Stage 2 

When these videos have been uploaded, you will receive a text message with the link to access these.   

As these will only be live for a short period of time, you can of course still purchase the DVDs as we always 

do for those families who want to keep the memory forever and to help us pay for the site license for the 

production. Prices as follows: 

1x laminated photo - £1 (groups and individual shot on the same page) 

1x DVD of the performance - £3        

2x DVD of the performance - £5 

If you would like to purchase any of these performance keep sakes, please send the money and completed 

slip into school by Thursday 16th December to your child’s class teacher.  We hope to send out the DVDs & 

photographs by Friday 17th December – if we receive your order early enough. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

St. Paulinus Catholic Primary School 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/
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REPLY SLIP                  Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITIES 

 

Child’s name : ___________________________________    Class :  ___________ 

 

I would like to purchase _______ laminated photo at £1 per photograph 

I would like to purchase _______ DVD priced at 1x for £3 or 2x DVDs for £5 

Total money sent to school:    £___________ 

 

Parent signature___________________________________________  Date ______________________ 

 

http://www.stpaulinuscps.org.uk/

